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12th February 2020  

 

 

Cllr Angela Harrison 

Chair Swale Joint Transportation Board 

Swale Borough Council 

Swale House 

East Street 

Sittingbourne 

 

 

Dear Councillor Harrison 

 

Pedestrian and Road Users’ Safety at  

Curtis Way/Stonebridge Way and Dark Hill/Davington Hill 

 

I am writing on behalf of Faversham Town Council to reinforce Members’ concerns 

regarding pedestrian and other road users’ safety around the junctions of Curtis 

Way/Stonebridge Way and Davington Hill/Dark Hill.   

 

As resolved at Full Council on 10th June 2019, the Town Council fully supports 

Councillors Saunders and Jackson’s summary of road issues and improvements being 

brought to the Swale JTB for consideration.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Louise Bareham 

Town Clerk 

 

 

 


